September 29
Hi All!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Fourth grade gifted students will be participating in the Eastern Shore Art Center Poppy Project. We will make poppy themed patriotic posters, as well as send thank you cards and letters to veterans. 

If possible, please send in a sheet of poster board - standard size - by October 5.  We will be working on these in groups, so we will need about 20 sheets.

Thanks for all you do – have a great week.   

Margaret Dumas 
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